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October meeting brought around

a couple more familiar faces and
it was nice to see that my brother
was one of them.

Dear Gang, please remember all meetings will be held at
VFW Hall on Plain Street in Lowell at 1 p.m. the first Saturday |
of every month, unless it falls on a holiday weekend, in that
case it will be held the following wekeend. All meetings will be
held in the Honor Guard room of the VFW‘downstairs.

I hope everyone remembers that'the Nov. 2nd meeting is
the Club Auction so bring what you can, make a little cash there,
and maybe even buy what you really want. Who Knows? I'm bringing
some stuff and some of it hasn't been on the shelves in years,
(Builders prices please! Twenty percent of your total goes to
the club. You get back eighty percent;- Not bad, th?)

We are ordering four more Scale Auto binders for the library
and Art P. and I are putting together a large order of supplies
and accessories for all of us. This will prove to be interesting.

Those who plan to go on the club field trip Oct. 19th,
you must be at my house no later than 9:30 a.m. sharp.

Art P. won October's raffle and chose an oldie. He chose
AMT's Amway Speedway LolLa/Cosworth. Should prove to be a good test
for a good modeler. Good Luck Art!

We need to know who will be available to help out at the
World of Wheels Promo, and when, and how long can you stay for.




This is. important because we will need to put together a rotating
shift for the three days spent there. If there still are members
from Mass Car who wish to present their work and display techniques
and how too's please contact me ASAP (Dana 508-663-7789) after
2 p.m. weekdays. Please be advised there may be a small expense
on your part. We at Mass Car North are anticipating some expenses
but they are unknown right now. This should be a great opportunity
for both clubs to do something positive together.

Diorama modelers must meet with me at my house at l p.m.
on Nov. 19th, to discuss how to present our project. This could
be our last chance to do this guys so I'll be counting on you.
Maybe we can even have a luncheon then also.

Well guys that about wraps it up for now.

See you at the auction!

Thanks,

Dana Benoit 3
President
Mass Car North



